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Oxfordshire County Council

Mill Lane Community Primary School

The Windmill Community Nursery
Mill Lane   Chinnor   Oxfordshire   OX39 4RF

Head Teacher  Miss Tineke van der Ploeg

Telephone/fax 01844 352106

e-mail office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
Tuesday 27th September 2016
Dear Parents / Carers,
We have a busy week ahead and have already had an open day for our Foundation Stage Classes. On Wednesday at 6pm there is a meeting for the Year 6 children and their parents to discuss their forthcoming trip to Kilvrough and also on Wednesday at 9am we are holding a coffee morning for parents of children in the Nursery and Reception Class. The coffee morning is an opportunity to come along and find out how well the children have settled in to school and how you can support your child with their learning at home. Next week on Tuesday 4th October at 9.30am we will be holding our annual harvest celebration. You are welcome to come along and join us as we share our harvest poems and art work. We like to collect donations of fresh fruit, vegetables, canned foods, cereals, biscuits etc. that we distribute to members of the community via the Village Centre. If you are able to donate anything, please send in with your child on the morning of the harvest celebration. 
As usual we have awarded our weekly Gold Star certificates for children who have either produced excellent work or behaved in a very sensible and considerate way. This week the following children received a Gold Star award:

Max Horner (Reception Class) – fantastic counting and number writing
Merryn Stephens (Reception Class) – for her fantastic reading
Haydn Stacey (Class 1) – excellent reading and phonics
Katie Hayes (Class 1) – for having a magic key in her ear
Louie Marlton (Class 2) – excellent phonics work and trying so hard in all areas of his learning
James Parker (Class 2) – showing a great interest in space and for making a fantastic poster
Class 3 – All of Class 3 for being so sensible and cooperative in Miss Glenn’s absence
Sophie Patterson (Class 4) – ‘sticking at it’ to create a beautiful and detailed Tudor portrait
Matthew Camp (Class 5) – for climbing up Mount Everest and down again!
Sean Stevens (Class 5) – for all his persuasive ideas
Polly Matthews  & Katie Mae Hill (Class 6) – for their thoughtful letters explaining why they thought they should be a school council rep
Congratulations to everyone who received an award this week.
Finally, we will be saying goodbye to Miss Glenn at the end of this week. We are still unable to find a suitable replacement; this is a common problem across many schools. Until we find a replacement Mrs Turton, Mrs Pointon and I will be covering the class. We would like to wish Miss Glenn all the best as she embarks on her new amazing adventure in Australia.

Yours sincerely,

Tineke van der Ploeg
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